
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

12. CORRESPONDENCE:  KIMIHIA ADVENTURE PROGRAMME 
 
 The Board considered a letter from Graeme Newton requesting funding for the Kimihia Adventure 

Programme. 
 
 The Board resolved to allocate $2000 from its discretionary fund to the Kimihia Youth Skills Trust for 

the purchase of a van for use by the Kimihia Adventure Programme. 
 
 


